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Mission 
The mission of the Chancellor’s Cabinet is to serve as the leadership team ensuring 
the capacity of our District to educate students effectively and meet the needs of our 
communities in partnership with classified staff, faculty, and other managers. 

Districtwide Marketing Campaign 
The college presidents reached consensus to move forward with a Districtwide 
marketing campaign with Comcast Cable.  The District will also seek information on 
the possibility of a Contra Costa Times insert.  Any other marketing effort, including 
digital marketing, will be made on a college-by-college basis. 

3SP and Equity Funds 
Cabinet reviewed college plans to spend Student Success and Support Program and 
Equity funding. 

Library System Proposal 
Cabinet reviewed and gave approval to move forward with a proposal to upgrade the 
college library systems, including the resources to hire a library systems consultant to 
assist in the implementation. 

Compressed Calendar 
Cabinet discussed and reached consensus for the three colleges to move forward in 
offering a compressed calendar. 

4CDLI Presentations 
Cabinet reviewed and made decisions regarding the five 4CDLI presentations that 
were made. A decision on the final presentation will be made after its November 25, 
2014, scheduled meeting date. 




